

August 17, 2022

Louisville Office of Planning & Design Services c/o: Mr. Joseph Magliocco In care of Mr. William (Bill) Wilkinson, general contractor 2407 Greten Lane Anchorage, KY 40223

RE: City of Anchorage support for a variance request for excessive height of two front entrance stone pillars with light fixtures, and gate at 2407 Greten Lane, Anchorage, KY 40223

Dear Louisville Office of Planning & Design Services,

Please accept this letter as confirmation from the City of Anchorage that the property owner's request for a variance to exceed the height limit for two entrance stone pillars with light fixtures, mechanical gate, and a four-board wooden fence installed in the front yard of their property located at 2407 Greten Lane has the support of the City Zoning Officer and Anchorage City Council pursuant to the Anchorage City Council meeting held August 8, 2022.

The variance request supported by City Council includes:

• two stone pillars with limestone caps at a height not to exceed 6 feet- 2 inches, with a mechanical gate at a height limit of 5 feet-6 inches, and pillar light fixtures not to exceed an additional 2 feet-6 inches. Total pillar height with light fixtures to not exceed 8 feet-8 inches.

It is also noted that:

- Four board wooden fence not to exceed 4 feet 0 inches.
- Location of said improvements will be setback from the rights of way along Greten Lane. See the attached site plan and gate elevation design as a reference.

Please let me know if there are any questions or if additional information is needed.

Thank you,

Renee Major / V City Administrative Officer

Cc: property file

